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The MBA Business Law Section mainly worked towards revitalizing some of its 
activities, starting with the MBA 2022 Mid-Winter Conference. The Executive worked 
hard on brainstorming on this and thought of an IP / AI related topic, and in 
correspondence for organizing that, ended up working with the MBA Technology & IP 
Law Section on co-presenting for this session, which garnered a lot of enthusiasm and 
positive feedback from the presenting panel. Hopefully the momentum will be able to 
continue with more CPDs and meetings in addition to the Mid-Winter sessions for once 
the Executive turnover occurs later in 2022!  
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